Llopd's Register of Shipping,

=21, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

ENCLOSURE

3rd February, 1959,

Dear Sirs,

With reference to my letter of the
23rd ultinmo respecting the 6-cylinder 2 SCSA oll engine
proposed by Messrs. Burmelster & Wain for installation in
Messrs. Aalborg Vaerft's Yard No.64, I send herewith, for
your information and guidance, a copy of a commnication
which has to-day been addressed to the Englne Bullders in
regard to the matter,

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours falthfully,

The Surveyors,

COPENHAGEN «




